
Mercy Care and the Department of Child Safety 
formed a partnership to provide integrated health 
care for children in foster care. This means that  
children in foster care will get their physical, dental 
and behavioral health care from a single health  
plan – Mercy Care Department of Child Safety  
Comprehensive Health Plan, or Mercy Care DCS CHP. 

This new integrated health plan will replace CMDP 
beginning  April 1, 2021. Children in foster care can 
access the same covered services with Mercy Care 
DCS CHP as they do with CMDP and the Regional  
Behavioral Health Authorities (RBHAs). 

Join us for Mercy Care DCS CHP Community  
Information Sessions to learn what this means for  
you and your family.

REGISTER TODAY! It’s easy.

1. �Click on the link under the meeting date that works 
best for you.

2. �Type your name and contact information on the 
registration page.

3. �After you register, we’ll send you an email with a 
WebEx link so you can join the meeting you chose.

ENGLISH-LANGUAGE SESSIONS
Wednesday, February 17 at 4 p.m. 
Click here to register for this meeting

Wednesday, February 17 at 7 p.m. 
Click here to register for this meeting

Friday, February 19 at 4 p.m. 
Click here to register for this meeting

Friday, February 19 at 7 p.m.
Click here to register for this meeting

SPANISH-LANGUAGE SESSIONS
Thursday, February 18 at 4 p.m. 
Click here to register for this meeting

Thursday, February 18 at 7 p.m. 
Click here to register for this meeting

Mercy Care Department of Child Safety  
Comprehensive Health Plan 
What you need to know starting April 1, 2021

If  you have problems joining a meeting, email Monica Alonzo at alonzom@mercycareaz.org. 

www.MercyCareAZ.org
MC-1443
Covered services are provided under contract with AHCCCS.

https://conta.cc/3cbiTwF
https://conta.cc/2YgbMe8
https://conta.cc/2KM6GDg
https://conta.cc/3iOyCTS
https://conta.cc/3iU9riI
https://conta.cc/3pklisK

